
WE ARE MOVING!
Dear Friends of CHR,

Please note that CHR is moving to a new, larger location 
in late February! 

Our new address will be:

1310 Main Street 
Willimantic, CT 06226

Here, we will offer all the same services, with the same 
trusted staff, in a bright new space.

www.chrhealth.org

Thank you and please stay safe!

Questions: please contact us at 860.456.7200.


